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Jim Ruby, Executive Secretary 
Environmental Quality Council 

The staff of the Wyoming Game and Fish Department has reviewed the proposed revisions to 
Chapter 1 of the Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality Water Quality Division's, 
Water Quality Ru1es and Regu1ations. We offer the following cohunents. 

Page 1-5 line 199: Remove Pylodictis. In the past the Department has attempted to stock 
flathead catfish. This stocking was unsuccessful and flathead catfish does not occur in 
Wyoming. 

Page 1-10 line 424: Include the following language "undesirable including aquatic invasive 
species" 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

Sincerely, 

{, r Mark Konishi 
Deputy Director 

MK!mf/gb 

cc: USFWS 

"Conserving Wildlife- Serving People" 




